
We invite you to bring new unwrapped toys to the  
IBEW Local 5 Union Hall on December 1st, where  

we will stuff buses from Pittsburgh Regional Transit.  
Toys can also be dropped off at any United Way of  

Southwestern PA office. Please contact Emily Smith at  
emily.smith@unitedwayswpa.org to make arrangements.

Donations will go to agencies across our region  
who support financially struggling families.

United Way of Southwestern PA is joining  
with the Allegheny Fayette Central Labor Council,  

AFL-CIO’s 23rd annual Stuff the Bus toy drive  
for the first time this holiday season!

 TOY DROP-OFF: DECEMBER 1 FROM 5:00 TO 8:00 P.M.  
AT IBEW LOCAL UNION HALL, 5 HOT METAL ST.

23RD ANNUAL LABOR OF LOVE:  

STUFF THE BUS 
TOY DRIVE


